2010 July 31  Progress during vacation
Winston Churchill said that a change was as good as a vacation.  I suppose it depends on the kind of change.  My list of things to do was long for this clinic vacation.  There were some delays.  For example, the information for one of the projects finally came in on Thursday.  I still hope to check that one off as done before the end of this evening.
One major project was to get a basic web site completed and get the “under construction” sign down.  The domain was settled on May 31, but the clinic had priority for the first weeks I was here.  Computer jobs always take me longer to complete than expected, even when I put aside extra time.  This effort was no exception.  I have been grateful for the expert help and patience of a friend during this process.  Having Skype service has been a blessing.  The site is www.dranneinhaiti.com.   I hope you will be informed and encouraged when you have time to go there.
Thanks for your interest and prayers!

Dr. Anne

